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From: Farah Naz
46092 Davis St.
Fremont, CA 94538

TO: Jerry Wickham Seniot Hazardous Materials Specialist
Subject: Fuel Leak Case 4 RO00000096 at 4301 San Leandro St. Oakland, CA 94601
Dear Mr, Wickham

Please note that my new consultant will be Gowrl Kowtha from Stratus
Environmental Inc 3330 Cameron Park Drive, Suite 550 Cameron Park, CA 95862.
Phone:(530) 676-6004
Please send future correspondence directly to Gowri Kowtha at Stratus..
He will be starting work at the above mentioned property soon.
My new consultant will be contacting your office very soon.
If you have any questions please call my consuliant,

Thanks

Sincerely,
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FARAH NAZ

CC.Gowri Kowtha.




